
 

 

 

December 12, 2022         UPDATED  

 

Medi-Cal Rx Reinstatement of Phase II- IV   

 

Dear Provider, 

The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) recently updated their communication regarding the 
reinstatement of Prior Authorizations.  The reactivation of the prior authorization has unique 
parameters that are spelled out in several bulletins from DHCS.  DHCS has set a proposed schedule to 
reinstate prior authorizations for the remaining therapeutic classes (STCs).  This will be accomplished 
over time through a series of Phases and Waves.  Notices will be sent ahead of the planned 
implementation of each Phase/Wave.  As it is tentative, please refer to the websites below for the latest 
information.  The impacted drugs/drug classes can be found on a weekly publication called 
Reinstatement Spotlight and on the Reinstatement Web Page at Medi-Cal Rx.   

A link to the Education and Outreach may be found here: 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/home/education/ 

 

The updated DHCS notice regarding the reinstatement of Prior Authorizations can be found here: 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-
assets/documents/provider/bulletins/New_Resources_for_Reinstatement_Education_Support.pdf 

 

KHS posts all bulletins on the KHS website, www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com, choose Provider, then 
Bulletins.  

For any questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at 1-800-391-2000. 
 

Sincerely, 

Melissa McGuire 
Deputy Director of Provider Network 
Kern Health Systems 
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